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Tues 9/17  Good Morning raiders, Thursday will be a Young American Foundation’s 
meeting in room 408 during lunch. Young American Foundation is conservative 
chapter and a political awareness club, we encourage all students from all 
ideologies to come to the meeting. Hope to so you all there. 

  Congratulations to our varsity volleyball team for their win at sunny hills. The 
girls rallied after being down to start the match to win 25-23,25-5,26-24. Varsity 
was led by the hitting of Bailey Collette and Amanda Chacon, and the setting 
by Victoria Reza and Abby Sailhamer. Varsity play at home this Wednesday vs 
Troy at 3:15 

  The Varsity girls golf team had their lowest score of the season in a 36 stroke 
victory yesterday against Valley Christian at La Mirada Golf Course. Jasmin 
Forbay led the team with 5 pars and shot 42. Sydney Gimpl, Carly Torres, 
Rachele Lim and Kylie Warren all played one of their best rounds of the 
season. Next up: Freeway League opener today against Sunny Hills at Birch 
Hills Golf Course. 

  An admissions counselor from SCAD University will be on campus TODAY at 
lunch time! Don't forget to stop by! This is a great opportunity to ask any 
questions you might have for our college representatives. See you there! 

  Hey Raider fam! It’s spirit week this week. Tomorrow is WILD WILD WEST, 
Thursday is TOGA DAY, and Friday is TOURIST DAY. Dress code is strictly 
enforced.  

  Attention all students, if you have lost your I.D. please see Mrs. Cisneros at the 
Activities window during break or lunch to purchase a new I.D. Remember, you 
must be wearing your student I.D. at all times when on campus.  

  Homecoming tickets will be sold this week during break and lunch at the 
Activities window. The tickets are $35 w/ASB $40. w/o. If you are bringing a 
guest, you must turn in your guess pass to Mrs. Barry before purchasing your 
homecoming tickets. 

  Seniors, are you interested in attending Fullerton College in Fall 2020 and want 
to earn college credit while you are still in High School? Than the Counseling 
140 class is for you! The class will help you be better prepared for college and 
gives an overview of graduation and transfer requirements, resources, and an 
orientation to college life and responsibilities. Please come to the guidance 
office if you are interested for the necessary paperwork. Act quickly as the 
packet needs to be turned in by September 27th. 

  Attention Future AP Examinees! AP Exam Registration has moved to Fall 
Semester! Counselors will visit AP and some IB classrooms to help students 
sign up for AP Exams. If you are absent on the day we visit your class, please 
see Mrs. Shin in her office on Friday, September 20. Thank you, and see you in 
class. 

  Attention Seniors! The time has come to take your Senior Photo! If you have 
not taken your Senior Photo yet, please contact South Coast Photographic to 
make your appointment BEFORE November 1. You will not have a Senior 
Photo in the Yearbook if you do not make the appointment. See Mrs. Barry if 
you are unable to pay the sitting fee. 



 


